
Thank you so very much for this scholarship, it brings not just funds to help me finish my undergraduate work, but also a sense of hope that I'm where I need to be. Receiving help via the 11th Armored Cavalry’s Veterans of Vietnam and Cambodia is very special to me and my family, but it also brings great pride to my grandfather. He is pleased that he can help me better myself through higher education, something he was not able to pursue. I hope to make him proud through my career outside of school and seeking justice for the underrepresented in all aspects of my life.
Thank you again for this generous gift.

Oriah North, grandchild of Craig Taylor K troop 66-67, KIA dedication to Ralph Collins 05/13/1968
